To North Families:

This message should help to clarify bus runs and
dismissals at North Elementary School. If your child
is picked up on the first bus run to school in the
morning he/she will return home in the afternoon
on the first bus run leaving school. If your child is
picked up on the second bus run to school he/she
will be retuned home on the second run leaving
school. If your child is a parent pick up from school
please send a note to school stating this, and the
adult designated to pick your child up. Parent pick-
up students at the platform entrance on the side of
building with the soccer fields.

Elaine M. Sabra Principal
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